
Dear Miss Adams 
 
I confirm our brief conversation on August 9th 2017 at the MBC drop in centre held at Frisby 
Village Hall and which related to the above. 
   I confirm also that you have identified correctly our exchange of e-mails dated26/01/2017 
and 31/01/2017 which Melton Borough Council has agreed to include  with representations 
made by my brother and I regarding Melton Local Plan pre-submission draft. 
   In that same conversation I again  stated my claim that Melton Borough Council had produced 
a maladministration which if left unresolved, would cause both Melton Local Plan and Frisby 
on the Wreake Neighbourhood Plan to be unsound.  
   Additionally therefore I request that this e-mail is also included with those same representations 
in order that when brought before the Local Plan examination. The inspector is made aware that 
the stated claim of a maladministration outlined in section 14 and section 16 comments of the 
Neighbourhood Plan process, has at least been brought to the notice of Melton Borough Council. 
Even though Frisby on the Wreake Parish Council has chosen not to take the matter forward. 
 
                                                  Yours sincerely 
 
                                                   S. G. Wood. 

 

 


